
From: Pope, Maureen
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 4:23 PM
To: Office

Subject: Law Amendments

Hi, I am Maureen Pope. I am a Secretary and have worked atAccess NS for over 4 years. I do not support this legislation
and wanted to voicemy opinion. I believe that HealthCareWorkers deserve to have their say and I do not want to see
any more health care workers driven out ofNova Scotia. I hope that the McNeil govemment withdraws this Bill and
accepts the bargaining association proposal. All Health Care workers should be able to vote.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to write to the Law Amendments.

Maureen Pope
Administrative Assistant
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P: 902-450-3901
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